
EVENT DETAILS  
No appointment necessary! 

 

October 13th, 2013  
 

In-Person Counselors 
12:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
 
Panel Discussion 
3:00 p.m.  
 
 

Levy Senior Center  
300 Dodge Avenue  
Evanston, IL 60202 

 

Questions? 
Contact Sen. Biss’s office at 847-568-1250 

or senatorbiss@gmail.com 

 
 
The Affordable Care Act and 
Upcoming Health Care Transition 
 

Join federal and state officials in a discussion about the 
new health care law and learn about the enrollment 
process with In-Person Counselors 
 

Starting in October, you can enroll in health care coverage through Illinois’ expansion of Medicaid or the 

Federal Health Insurance Marketplace. If you have questions about the Affordable Care Act or want to learn 

more, you can meet individually with an In-Person Counselor, or you can join our panel discussion with 

federal and state officials at 3:00 p.m. 

 

 

Congresswoman Jan Schakowsky 

State Senator Daniel Biss 

State Representative Robyn Gabel 

State Representative Laura Fine 


